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Recommendation:  
 
I request that Council reconsider and vote again on the following motion, which was 
defeated at the August 20, 2018 meeting of Council: 
 

“That Council consider an application to amend the Zoning Bylaw in order to 
allow for the development of a new two-unit dwelling behind the existing single 
family home at 1109 Lyall Street [PID 006-001-009, Amended Lot 3 (DD 
148436), Section 11, Esquimalt District, Plan 4729] and upon such consideration, 
instruct staff how Council wishes to proceed with the application – namely to 
prepare the amending Bylaws.” 

 
Background: 
  
At the August 20th Council meeting, the above motion was defeated by Council.  On 
August 22, 2018, I received a telephone call from the applicant, Ms. Kim. Colpman.  
She requested support in approaching Council for reconsideration of the motion to allow 
a Rezoning Application for 1109 Lyall Street to proceed. 
 
Process and Requirements: 
 
Pursuant to Section 28 (1)(a) of Council Procedure Bylaw No. 2715, 2009, and subject 
to subsection (5), a Council member who voted on the prevailing side may, at the next 
Council meeting move to reconsider a matter on which a vote, other than to postpone 
indefinitely, has been taken. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lynda Hundleby 
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